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RCS students, staff, and community members – happy November! 

These first 2 months have REALLY flown by. Despite the challenges that come with 
COVID-19, September and October have been incredible months at RCS. There is 
great learning going on in classrooms, students 
are utilizing all areas of the school, and staff 
are finding creative ways to keep kids engaged. 
We are proud of the work that everyone has 
done to make this year feel as normal and as 
exciting as possible. 

Our first round of progress reports will go 
home to parents on November 19th. This year 
most families will receive theirs via email – 
printed copies will be available where necessary. Please remember that progress 
reports only provide a brief snapshot of student learning and behaviors – for more 
detail, please contact classroom teachers directly. 

A few other notes for the month: 

· Picture day is on Thursday, November 5th. More information will be sent home 
before then. 

· The weather is definitely starting to turn colder – please make sure that students 
are dressed for the weather! 

· All staff and students have a 5-day weekend from November 7th-November 
11th, and a day off on Monday, November 23rd. 

We want to send out another HUGE thanks to RCS students & families for their 
continued efforts to follow COVID-19 guidelines – all the hard work means that we 
can keep our school open and that students can keep learning! 

Have a great month – as always, please contact the school with any questions that 
you might have! 

Mr. Mitch Luiten             Mrs. Andrea Foster 

mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca  andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca 



We are excited to announce that we 

raised $3762 with our Little Caesars Pizza 

fundraiser.   Due to COVID our delivery 

date had to be rescheduled, the new 

delivery date is November 20.  

We are now running the winter poinsettia 

fundraiser. Orders are due Nov 12th. 

Thank you for all your support. 

FUNDRAISING UPDATE 

hope  

Top Left: Cultural Room displaying grade 5 dioramas  

Top Right: Muffin Crew baking for the RCS students  

Lower Right:  Mrs. Ullyott’s grade 1 classroom 

Bottom Right: Mr. Zwarich’s grade 7 IA class 

George and Audrey from Friesen’s 

Bigway for their generous donation 

towards our accessible playground. 

We appreciate their support of RCS.  

Thank you!! 

A BIG Thank-You To…. 




